
We are so glad you could join us! 

March 6, 2025  

Dear Guests, 

On behalf of the entire iAIRE team, I would like to extend our heartfelt thanks to you for 
attending our Meet & Greet + Plant Tour event at our facility during the ASHRAE AHR 
Orlando Expo. We are thrilled that you could join us, and we hope you enjoyed the opportunity 
to learn more about our latest innovations and see firsthand the quality and craftsmanship that 
go into our products. 

It was a pleasure meeting with you and discussing how iAIRE can continue to support your 
projects and needs in our industry. Your presence made the event truly special, and we 
appreciate the time you took out of your busy schedule to connect with us. 

If you have any further questions or would like additional information about our products or 
services, please don’t hesitate to reach out to sales@myiaire.com. We’d be more than happy to 
continue the conversation and explore potential collaborations. 

Thank you once again for joining us, and we hope to see you at future events! 

Best regards, 

Chuck Eno 
VP of Sales 
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